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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday 8th July 2016 

F1 at Pizza Express 
On Wednesday, F1 went to Pizza Express on Baker Street. 

The children were able to make a classic Margherita. 
It gave our children a great experience while picking 
up some useful skills as well. The children learnt how 
to knead the dough and create the perfect base. They 
discovered the importance of using fresh ingredients 
and they also had a chance to taste some ingredients. 
The children returned to school with their very own 
hand‐made pizzas. They all loved making their pizzas 
and all behaved well. Many parents came to help for 
which we were very grateful. 

 
Y1 Multi-skills 
Also on Wednesday, 
Year 1 went to  
Regents Park for a 
mulƟ‐skills event, 
where they could 
pracƟse a range of 
different sporƟng  
acƟviƟes. They had a 
lot of fun in the sun. 
 
 

 

Dates for the end of term 

Wednesday 13th July—Arts Week showcase event. All 
welcome, 3.30 Ɵl 6.00. 
Thursday 14th July—church service 9.15. All welcome. 
Friday 15th July—Year 6 leavers’ presentaƟon 
Monday 18th July—F1, Y2, Y3, Y5 parents’ meeƟngs 
Tuesday 19th July—F2, Y1, Y4, Y6 parents’ meeƟngs 
Wednesday 20th July—end of term 1.15 
School restarts on 5th September for all children. 

 
Summer Fair 
 
Hope to see  
you  
there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coffee Morning/ Message from Mrs Leith 
Coffee Morning: End of year celebraƟon! Weds 9 ‐ 10. 
All welcome to mark a great year of Parent Coffee 
Mornings! Refreshments are back. Thank you to every‐
one who has supported the sessions throughout the 
year, and if this is your first visit ‐ also very welcome 
indeed  
Summer AcƟviƟes ‐ informaƟon has been sent to you 
all via email about the extensive list of summer  
acƟviƟes in the area ‐ a lot are completely free! More 
updates on internet safety for the summer will be sent 
home in the bookbags early next week.  Please look 
out for it. 

 
Wishing our Muslim families Eid Mubarak, and all our 
families a very happy weekend. See you at the fair! 

Emily Norman—Headteacher 


